Hospital Visitation Policy Update

Dear Valued Patients and Families,

In light of recent developments regarding health and safety protocols, we are updating our
hospital visitation policy to ensure the safety of our patients, staff, and visitors during
emergencies.

New Visitation Guidelines:

Visitation hours will now be limited to 2 PM - 6 PM daily.

Each patient may have a maximum of one designated visitor at a time.
All visitors must pass a health screening prior to entry.

Face masks are required at all times within the hospital.

Virtual visitation options are available for those unable to visit in person.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we prioritize health and safety. Please do
not hesitate to reach out to our staff for any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

The Hospital Administration



